
Mr. Paul DerBoghosian 
25 Jerome Avenue 
Bloomfield, Conn. 06002 

Dear M-r. DerBoghosian: 

May 22, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewa dsbip of 
St. Var '1l.ll, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. l 

OUr receipt #18502 is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Jack A ntreassian 

Enclosure 


